300 South Wacker Drive, Suite 200 . Chicago, Illinois 60606

June 8, 2015

Mr. Giovanni Santana Management Assistant City of Aurora 44 E Downer Place Aurora, IL. 60505

RE:

Request for a 2 year extension on the Motor Vehicle Parking Services Parking Enforcement Contract

Dear Mr. Santana,

Globetrotters International, Inc. is requesting a 2 year extension for the work the firm is performing for the City on Aurora as a parking enforcement contractor. We request a 3% increase for the 2015-2016 contract year at an amount not to exceed \$33,475.00, and a 1.75% increase for the 2016-2017 contract year at an amount not to exceed \$34,060.81.

We have enjoyed working for the City of Aurora and we look forward to continuing this relationship.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any comments or concerns at 312-697-3614.

Sincerely,

CLOBETROTTERS INTERNATIONAL, INC.

Brian McPartlin